
The Welcome Home Coalition is hosting a community conversation 
about the root causes of homelessness and solutions to our region's 
housing shortage. Welcome Home is an alliance of dozens of 
organizations across our tri-county area with a common vision 
of a future where everyone has a safe, stable, and affordable place to 
call home.

Members of the public are encourage to attend and will be 
given an opportunity to share their perspectives. Refreshments 
will be provided.

If you plan to attend, please RSVP here: 
https://forms.office.com/g/ZeRD3yYYvi

JOIN US FOR A COMMUNITY 
CONVERSATION ABOUT 

INCREASING HOUSING OPTIONS!

W H E N : February 13th, 5-7 pm
W H E R E : Tualatin Public Library

18878 SW Martinazzi Avenue

HOSTED BY:

https://forms.office.com/g/ZeRD3yYYvi

